
Autumn at the Drew
A difficult three years are behind us, and the Drew is once  
again able to focus on positive initiatives. 

We are welcoming back volunteers, who were so missed during the pandemic. Please call 
us if you would like more information about volunteer opportunities at the Drew.

The Home is planning special events and activities for the fall and winter, to engage  
and entertain residents and their families. Visit the Calendar page on our website to  
see what activities are coming up. 

As we head into cold and flu season, residents will soon be receiving vaccines for influenza 
and COVID-19. Staff, families, and friends are also encouraged to get vaccinated. 

Like many other organizations, Recruitment and Retention are a major focus at the Drew. 
We await up to 20 new staff members from the Philippines this fall/winter. The additional 
staff complement will enable us to welcome and care for more new residents. Although we 
are offering temporary housing for these newcomers, they will soon be looking for more 
permanent housing. We are working with ThriveNB to assist with settlement plans.  
If community partners are interested in helping out with housing, used furniture, or  
even used winter clothing, feel free to give us a call at 364-4900. 

Once again, we would like to thank the community  
for the donations received during Roses Independent 
Campaign in June. A total of $1,780 was raised, which 
is greatly appreciated. We also received a donation of 
$6,000 from the Sackville Hospital Auxiliary, funds 
that will also be used to benefit our residents. 

It was a wonderful Fall Fair this year! The Drew was 
happy to participate in the parade, and many residents 
enjoyed watching the festivities, while others enjoyed 
being on the Drew float and trishaw bike. Our theme 
was “Fall in Love.” Erma and Sonny enjoyed being in 
the parade as a couple “Just Married 76 years ago.”  

Thank you from all of us at the Drew! 
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